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Dear Parents, 
 
In continuation of our efforts to foster effective communication, our monthly newsletter *"Let’s Have a 
Conversation"* serves as a platform for parents to share their insights and perspectives on important topics that 
support the well-being and holistic development of our students. 
 
This month’s topic: 
*How can we teach children to cope with stress and challenges, and develop resilience to handle difficult 
situations?* 
 
We invite you to share your valuable thoughts by filling out the Google Form at the link below: 
 

     https://forms.gle/nSq4cp7H2EqDvkCV8 
 
*Deadline for submission: May 02, 2025* 
 
Your inputs are greatly appreciated and play an important role in building a supportive and informed school 
community. 
 
 
Regards 
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